
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SB/CO/EVENTS/HARVEST/2022/LETTER                  10th October 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are holding our Harvest Service this year on Friday 14th October during period 5 at Christ Church, 
Wash Lane, Latchford. 
 

All year 7 students and selected Ethos Champions will attend and will be escorted to the church at 
2:00pm by their teachers. Students will be dismissed from church at the end of the service at 
3:00pm.  
  
As a school we are collecting non-perishable food items and tins which will go to church for the 
service before being distributed to Warrington Food Bank.  
 

We would be grateful for donations of any such items and ask that you send in any donations via 
your child. Students will be asked to leave items in the drop off box in the school foyer by Thursday 
13th October.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
 

Mrs Brown 
Head of Year 7  
sbrown@boteler.org.uk  
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